
 
 

Home School Association  
Newsletter Winter 2023  

  (Charity No. 507259) 
 

Snowdon 23 Raised: £1,685.38 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Success’s bring rewards to Pens Meadow Pupils 

Last academic year the HSA is proud to have funded: 
 

* Christmas Voucher for all pupils at Christmas *  
* A Visit at both sites from Singing Hands *  
* End of Year Trips for all classes and pupils *  
* Sports and Sensory equipment for playtime *  
*Contribution towards the Summer Playscheme* 
* End of term Ice Creams for all pupils *  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Christmas Fayre 
Saturday 9th December 2023 

12 noon till 3pm £1 Entry  

Christmas Stalls  

Face Painting  

Visit Santa  

Mince Pies & Mulled Wine 

  Bouncy Castle 

 Refreshments 
 

  

 

Please join us at 

 Pens Meadow School,  

Ridge Hill, Wordsley DY8 5ST  
 

If you are interested in having a stall, 

please contact:  

info@pens-meadow.dudley.sch.uk 



 

Christmas Fayre Support request 

Families we need your support!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you can support, please let us know. 

 

HSA contact: 

Chair: Linda Crockett 

Vice chair: Esther Mandale 

Treasurer: Elaine Deeming 

 

Any support and advice Pens Meadow families 

want to offer to HSA please contact via: 

 

info@pens-meadow.dudley.sch.uk 

Raffle donations or 

getting in touch 

with business 

owners who may be 

able to support 

Pens Meadow? 

Are you able to 

volunteer time to 

support the 

afternoon? 

Who would like to 

hire a table at our 

event? 

£10  

Tombola donations 
welcomed week 

beginning: 
 

Monday  
4th December  



HSA needs Pens Meadow Family Support 

The Home School Association feel passionately about supporting our Pens 

Meadow community by raising funds through events, that will go towards 

enrichment opportunities for our young people and their families, but we 

need your help. Please come and meet us and see if you are able to help. 

Next meeting Date: Thursday 1st February 9:45am  

which will be held at our Pensnett site, DY5 4LN.   

 

Also please keep a look out for Raffle’s for various Hampers throughout the 
year which also support the HSA! 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

* Saturday 9th December – Christmas Fayre * 

* Friday 15th March – Evening with Emily * 

* Friday 3rd May – Sponsored walk – for pupils in school * 

* Saturday 22nd June – Snowdon Sponsored walk - all welcome please email for details * 

* Thursday 4th and Friday 5th July – Singing Hands visit to school * 

* Friday 19th July – End of term ice creams for all pupils * 

Christmas Fayre visit Santa Booking Form  

Please let us know if you will be wishing to visit Santa when coming to the 

Christmas fayre! This will include a digital photo with Santa Claus in his 

grotto and a gift for each child.  

(£5 per child – please return this slip along with cash payment in an envelope 

addressed to: Pens Meadow HSA)  

Pupil Name ________________________ 

I would like (  ) children booked to see Santa. 

 

  


